
Pioneer School Press  
Weekly News: October 8, 2015 

 Please do not drop your children off before 8:15AM.  There is no 

adult supervision before that time.   

 All students except the Pioneers created “Spokane Recycles” posters at 

school for a poster contest.  If you haven’t already, please complete the 

release and return to school by Monday.  Pioneers are encouraged to 

create a poster at home and turn it in by Monday. 

 Got Hay?  We are looking for 3 bales of hay for the start of our PNW 

topic.  We don’t need them until the morning of 11/2.  Please let us know if 

you can help. 

 Save the Date: November 20th 5:30-7:30PM Pioneer School Fall 

Festival & Auction- Join us for a fun night of games, the infamous Book 

Walk, bounce house, pizza, dessert, and our course the Silent Auction.  

Tuition alone does not pay for the quality education we strive to provide at 

Pioneer so bring your family, friends, and neighbors and help us raise 

some money for our school.  More details to follow. 

 We know that it is more convenient for parents to only drive their own 

kids or kids in their neighborhood, but if at all possible we ask that you 

please be open to driving other children on learning expeditions 

if you have room in your car.  It takes a village to provide all of the 

wonderful, hands-on experiences that make learning at Pioneer so exciting 

and authentic.  Thank you! 

 Scholars & Pioneers Parents- please turn in your $100 per person 
(student & parent) non-refundable deposit for Port Townsend by 10/30.  
The school had to put down large non-refundable deposits up front for the 
trip.   

Upcoming Events 

 

 10/9- Plant Farm, K-2 

 10/13- Math is Cool,  3-4PM  

 

 10/14- Taco Time, Chess 3:15-
4:15PM 

 10/16- Finch Arboretum, 10:30-3 
 

 

In the Spotlight 


